
Islamabad 12-08-2014

NOTIFICATION

No. 1572-IR-I/2014       In partial modification of Board's Notification No. 

1544-IR-I/2014, dated 08.08.2014, the date of Study leave, granted to Ms. 

Sumbal Agha (IRS/BS-19) presently posted as Additional Commissioner-IR, 

Regional Tax Office, Lahore may be read as "08.09.2014 to 04.10.2015 " instead 

of 22.09.2014 to 30.09.2015.

 

2.                    Federal Board of Revenue, Government of Pakistan has no 

objection to the proceeding abroad of the officer during her leave period.
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